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FROM THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR

Pardon the Dust!

We are about midway through the construction of additional
offices and storage space on the 2nd floor of City Hall
(pictured on the right). In the end, storage spaces, a large
conference room, and one small office will become two

private offices for the HR Department, a Common Council

workroom, a vacant private office, and more storage room.
With the addition of a new Marketing and PR Department

and centralizing City Finances, welcoming certain Utility

Department staff to City Hall, we also needed to reconfigure

space to accommodate.

The “construction zone” at City Hall is not in a very ideal
location and | want to thank all staff for their patience during
construction. We have been getting our steps in! Special
thanks to Toni and Tara in HR, and the IT Department staff
for their flexibility during the build-out. We hope to have
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Law. The White Cane Law requires drivers to come
to a complete stop at least 10 feet away from a
person using a service animal or white cane while

-Andrew Vickers, City Administrator .
crossing a roadway.
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https://www.oakcreekwi.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/19258/638629784449770000

2025 PASER ROAD
RECCOMENDATIONS

Assistant City Administrator and Engineer Matthew

Sullivan presented the 2025 Road Recommendations
to Council on October 15. The Road Recommendations
were previously reviewed for recommendation by the
Board of Public Works and Capital Assets on October
8. Ultimately Council concurred with BoPWaCA's
recommendation and adopted Resolution No. 12523-
101524, advertising the 2025 road improvement
projects for public bid.

View the presentation here: 9:02

Council packet: p.10
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